
 

WEEKEND UPDATE with Mr. Johnson 
Sunday, September 9th, 2018 

  

★ It’s Hempfield Competition week! Please read the competition document for details 

regarding Saturday. It is posted on my blog and on the Marching Unit Facebook 

page. blogs.pennmanor.net/johnsona 

★ The parent preview performance will be this Thursday at 8:00pm on the HS practice 

field. The band will be wearing uniforms (weather permitting) as we perform the 

show and replicate the competition environment and timing. This is an open event 

for everyone, so invite family and friends who might not be able to attend the 

Hempfield Competition. Students need to report to practice by 6:15 on Thursday to 

begin changing into uniforms. 

★ Our monthly booster meeting will be held at 7:00pm on Tuesday. ALL families are 

encouraged to attend and be a part of the organization that supports your students. 

Booster meetings provide opportunities to sign-up for volunteering and connecting 

with other band parents. Booster meetings are held the second Tuesday of each 

month in the HS band room. 

★ The Marching Unit is in need of TWO more runners. Runners are student assistants 

(grades 7-12) who help in all aspects of the marching unit. They help move 

equipment, run errands, and they will help to move props DURING field shows. 

Runners will follow the marching unit schedule and attend all events, just like the 

band and guard students. Please contact Mr. Johnson if you know someone who 

might be interested. We need to have the two additional runners this week and 

participate in the Hempfield competition by standing behind a prop and holding in 

place to ensure it’s secure.  

★ Friday Football - Home vs. Manheim Twp. 

Be GREAT this week! 

-Mr. Johnson 
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